
SHARED GOVERNANCE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF THE MEETING OF JANUARY 8, 2018 

3 P.M., BIBB GRAVES CONFERENCE ROOM 
 
 
 The Shared Governance Executive Committee met at 3 p.m. on Monday, January 8, 



Request from Faculty/Staff Welfare Committee for 30-Day Extension on UNA Travel 
Reimbursement Protocol 
 

Dr. Infanger moved approval and Dr. Paulk seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Request from Faculty Senate for extension to March 1, 2018 on Children/Personal Visitors in the 
Workplace, Consensual Relationships Policy, and Academic Calendar Proposal (Thanksgiving 
Week) 
 

Dr. Infanger moved approval and Mr. Russell seconded the motion.  The motion was 
approved unanimously. 
 
Comments from Constituent Representatives 
 

For the SGA, Mr. Dante asked for support in encouraging student participation in the 
February 7 


